
                                                                                            
 

Dr. Rajan Sharma   
Employment Generation & Training Officer  
Department of Employment Generation, Skill Development & Training 
Government of Punjab (India) 
pgrkam.degt@gmail.com 
 
November 17, 2021 
 
Re: Designing a Robust System of Skilling of Young Workforce from Punjab (India) to 
Enhance the Overseas Migration Outcomes 
 
Dear Dr. Sharma, 
 
Thank you for the invitation to attend the roundtable discussion on November 17, 2021. 
Unfortunately, I will not be able to take part in this event. 
 
CAPIC has been recognized by the Canadian government as the leader of, and advocate 
for, immigration and citizenship consultants and the immigration consulting profession 
by the Government of Canada. CAPIC is a major stakeholder in immigration and 
citizenship policy. Our organization represents almost 4000 immigration and citizenship 
consultants who assist newcomers working, studying, visiting, or moving to Canada.  
 
As such, CAPIC plays an advocacy role in Canada’s immigration industry. Therefore, the 
scope of our mandate does not include nurturing relationships between third parties 
such as designated learning institutions and foreign governments and it would be 
inappropriate for CAPIC to participate in this event. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely,   
 

Dory Jade, C. Dir.  
Chief Executive Officer   
CAPIC-ACCPI  
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